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ENECON hosted a
customer event inside 
Camden New Jersey’s 
Adventure Aquarium. 
Over 40 current and
prospective customers
from all over the region
were in attendance.

ENECON Mid-Atlantic Hosts 
Successful Customer Event 
at Local Aquarium 

The multi-media
presentation given by
ENECON’s Mid-Atlantic
Engineering Team
covered the latest
advances in polymeric
maintenance and repair
technology.

The open forum permitted
the attendees to share
their ENECON appli-
cation stories, as well as 
learn from each other 
regarding problem solving.  
Discussions were always 
lively and productive.

After the formal seminar,
the entire group enjoyed 
a V.I.P. luncheon and was
given full access to the 
aquarium for a memorable 
time.


